
Students can access the page two ways.  From a direct link in the portal, or from the Other Academics 
dropdown in the Student Center. 

 

Once on the page, they need to check the box next to the class(es) they want to change.  This is the 
before picture. 

 



 

After clicking Save the value in the Grading column (2nd column) will reflect their new choice.  This is the 
after picture.  They can continue to update these values or undo a prior selection until April 27. 

 

 

 


